
Forthcoming courses at the Village Green Childrens’ Centre 

Family Learning 

Parents’ Forum 

If you could help make decisions and new improvements to Children’s Cen-

tre whilst gain new skills, access training and improve services at no cost 

we have a date available on the following dates 04.11.2015, 07.10.2015 & 

02.12.2015 1:00-3:00pm, light refreshments, pastries and fruit will be provid-

ed. We will also provide childcare 0-5 years. 

Maths and English e-learning Assessments 

These can be any day, any time between 8.30am-4.00pm Monday-Friday 

(using the centre’s PCs) or can be completed at home. 

emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk. 

Breast Feeding babycafe. 

Every Monday from 1pm to 2:30pm at the Village Green Children’s Centre. 

It is completely free. Come along, relax and put your feet up in our comforta-

ble breast feeding surroundings. Breast feeding support is also available. 

D.I.A.L
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm Drop in for help and advice to reduce
finanacial exclusion.

Summer Reading Challenge “Record Breakers” 
Solihull Parenting- starting on 17.09.2015 for 12weeks 1:00pm-2:30pm 
Joy of Food- starting on 15.09.2015 for 4weeks 1:00pm-2:30pm 
Creche is provided for both. 

For more information call 01493-789562 or email emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk 
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Child Safety 
We would like to say a big thank you for respecting the notices around 
the school asking to drop pupils off at the door. We appreciate your re-
spect and understanding,our main priority  in this matter is keeping chil-
dren safe. 

Immunising Primary School Children Against Flu 
During September leaflets and consent  forms will be given to parents of 
children in Years 1 and  2. A date will follow with the leaflets and con-
sent forms as to when the immunsiation team will be coming to Moor-
lands to deliver this vaccination programme. 

Mobile Library Service 

The Mobile Library Service will be visiting the school  between 3.15pm – 

4.05pm on the following dates: 

23.9.15. 

The Mobile Library Services will be at the Mill Lane Community Centre 

every four weeks  betweeen 10.25-10.55 am on the following dates: 

7.10.15, 4.11.15, 2.12.15, 30.12.15. 

 It is free to join and borrow books 

(children’s, teens, adult fact or fiction.  DVD 

loan 50p) 

Dates for your Diary  
24.09.15-Wear a patch day 
24.09.15- Ormiston Open Evening 5pm-7pm (Year 6) 
21.10.2015-Closed for  half term 

Message from Mr Lee 
Please see letter to follow. 

Billy Goats Gruff 
Children from nursery to year 2 enjoyed the production of Billy Goats 
Gruff which was performed by the international award winning visual 
puppets Garlic Theatre Company 

Cherry Blossom Nursery  
We are pleased to announce Cherry Blossom are now on twitter, feel 
free to follow us @cherryb2015. 

Exciting news for Nursery and Reception 
We are pleased to announce that we will be having 2 furry additions to 
our classrooms. We are planning to adopt guinea pigs. We look forward 
to all the learning opportunities this will allow,  for example learning to 
take responsibility and to respect a pet. 

Wear a Patch Day 
We are asking children to make and wear an eye patch for the day on 
Thursday 24th September 2015 to help raise money which will be    
donated to Headway Norfolk and Waveney who are a brain injury sup-
port centre. We are asking for a donation of 50p.  

Breakfast Club & After School Club 
Both clubs need to be pre-booked, please call into the office for a form 
or these forms can be accessed via our website. 

Parents views and opinions 
If you haven't done so please can we have parent views forms handed 
into the office. 


